
 

 
Charge to the Development Committee 

 
December 1, 2024 

 

On behalf of NASPAA President Mohamad Alkadry, the charge for the NASPAA Development 
Committee for 2024-2025 is below. The Committee is expected to use the reporting tool 
(attached) to monitor its progress. A report is to be presented at the March 2025 Executive 
Council meeting. 

The Committee is charged with: 

1. Identifying Grant Opportunities: Research grant opportunities from government 
agencies, foundations, and other funding sources that align with NASPAA’s programs 
and initiatives. A prioritized list of these opportunities should be included in the 
Committee’s March report to the Council. 

2. Supporting Grant Application Development: Collaborate with NASPAA staff to identify 
immediately available grant opportunities. Staff will seek guidance from the Committee 
to ensure the successful development and submission of applications. 

 

Appendix A – Committee Progress Tracker 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sQa9WXOSDba9lNn5KK3ngNr8rFoAKI5Y/view?usp=sharing

